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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

August  5,  2021 

HELPERS for 08/08/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Carla Rachel 

Clayton Tammy 

Darla Jodie 

Ushers  

*Ron Jenkins Scott Kellock 

Chuck Coffee Larry Hamilton 

Children’s Message Andy Burkhart 

AM Benediction Bob Hinkleman 

Decision Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Bob Hinkleman 

Accompanist  Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, August 8, 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

6:00 PM Stewardship Meeting 

FBC Family, 

 

Child of God, do you ever feel like you have no value? 

Please do not feel this way, God values you greatly. 

The God of the universe loves His children more than 

they will ever know. As David says in Psalms 

139:17-18 “God, how precious your thoughts are to 

me; how vast their sum is! If I counted them, they 

would outnumber the grains of sand; when I wake up, 

I am still with you.”  

 

In Christ,  

Pastor Mike 

PLEASE NOTE!
The  church office 

summer hours 

through August will 

be 8-3 with lunch 

from 12:15-12:45. 

Week of 08/012021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 61  

Worship Service 105  

Online  

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $5,400.00  

Yearly Needs $108,779.00  

Yearly Given $84,503.01  

HISTORY 



If you have an 

interest in  

helping in our 

Wednesday 

night program, 

please contact 

Mindy Brown or 

the church     

office.  

 Sunday school teachers wanted!  

We’re still looking for teachers!   We need two for the 2 & 3 year-olds and one for the  senior 

adults.  It is important to cover the whole range of students, and these two classes are the only 

ones that are still in need of teachers. 

Don’t be afraid that you can’t do it! God will equip whomever He calls.  You do not have to 

come up with any clever ideas; there are books for the students and leader books for whomever  

volunteers to help.     

If you’re interested or would like information, call Teri at the church office 647-5624. 

 

Windsorchangers August 2-6 

“For His Glory” 
You still have a chance to hear two of the 

speakers who were lined up to speak to the 

youth participating in Windsorchangers.  They’ll 

be  in the sanctuary every night starting at 6:15!

Come hear the last two  messages God has laid 

on their hearts pertaining to our theme “For His 

Glory.”  

Coming September 1st: 
~Adult Bible Study on  Wednesday nights 

6-7 PM.  Please plan to come for  dinner 

at 5:30. Nursery care provided. 

 

~Impact Youth’s  regular  meetings start 

back up on Wednesday nights 5:30 to  

7:30 PM. 

 

~Connect Kids for kids PreK to 6th grade 

on Wednesday nights 5:30-7:00PM 

 

       ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏It’s time for the Baby Bottle Boomerang!  

          

        It’s not too late to pick up an empty baby bottle in  

        the foyer of the church.  Just fill it up  with coins, 

           bills, or checks, and bring it back to church on 

        Sunday,  August 15th. 

      

        Proceeds benefit  Door of Hope in Clinton. 

        “And let our people learn to devote themselves to 

        good  works so as to help cases of urgent need, and 

        not be unfruitful.”  Titus 3:14 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL BASH! 
Sunday, August 15 from 5:00-6:30 we’ll be giving away school supplies. Tabitha’s 
Closet will also be open at that time to give away school clothes. What a     
wonderful ministry to our community from the volunteers at FBC!  If you’d like to 
help with the school supply give-away or with scooping ice cream, please contact 
Gail Rogers or call the church office. 


